
 

 25th February 2022 

 Richard Cobden Football Squad Collect the Trophy 

 Congratulations to the Year 6 boys football squad who were awarded the Camden Southern League 

winners’ trophy at Talacre Sports Centre. As winners, the boys competed in The Camden Finals against 

the top teams in the three Camden leagues.  

 

The combined boys 

and girls squad also 

won the Fair Play 

Trophy for their out-

standing sportsman-

ship throughout the 

season. Well done 

to the whole squad 

for all their efforts in 

training and in 

matches.  

Year 2: Cooking Instructions 

Just before the half term break, Year 2 learned  how to write a set of instructions. As 

their topic was ‘Around the World’, they explored making delicious hummus. In small 

groups, they measured out their ingredients and got to work mashing, crushing and 

mixing everything into a delicious paste! Through making the hummus, they were able 

to write a fantastic set of instructions for anyone who fancies a bit of hummus to follow.  

   



 

MAKE SURE ALL HOLIDAYS OR JOURNEYS 
ABROAD ARE BOOKED IN SCHOOL HOLIDAY TIME.   
HOLIDAY LEAVE DURING TERM TIME WILL NOT BE 
GRANTED. 

SPRING TERM 2022 

Staff INSET Day :     Tuesday 4th January 

Children Start:        Wednesday 5th January 

Half Term Holiday: Monday 14th to Friday   

    18th February  

Last Day of Term:    Friday 1st April  

SUMMER TERM 2022 

Staff INSET Day :    Tuesday 19th April 

Children Start:       Wednesday 20th April 

Queen’s Jubilee Holiday: Friday 29th April 

May Day Bank Holiday:  Monday 2nd May 

Half Term Holiday: Monday 30th May to     

    Friday 3rd June  

Last Day of Term: Friday 22nd July  

Certificates of Achievement 

Well done to our most recent certificate winners who 

were nominated for achieving well in their learning or be-

haviour. These children will be presented with their certifi-

cates in class:    

Nursery: Syed Ahnaf Karim, Safa Allam, Elizah Karim,  

Fatma Majid Bahasan, Abdullahi Magan, Adam Amir,  

Ameerah Al Haneefah, Hafsa Aktar Ali 

Year 1: Amina Bille, Safiyyah Rahman, Yaqub Haq,  

Khalid Moullin 

Year 2: Zubi-Nur Ibrahim, Ariana Rahman,  

Mohamed Ahmed Haji, Adam Ali Mohammed,  

Zachary Maurice, Rayyan Ahmed 

Year 3: Humayra Begum,  Ahayean Rahman,  
Yusra Mohamud, Kayode Cole, Musab Nezar, Bilal Ali  
 

Year 4: Abdeldjalil Bouamra, Malak Elgezoli, 

Matthew Orr, Fatima Bouhafs, Retaj Ali, Sumaya Cali 

Year 5: Manha Abukar Caarif, Ziyad Shah-Coakley,  

Sumaya Abdalla, Yusra Aden, Anna Majid 
 

Year 6: Zara Yaqub, Fayruz Fellah, Elissa Rashid,  

Suhayb Mohamed 

 

 

 

 

Pupils are showing great resilience in learning their 

number bonds, multiplication and division facts. 

These children have been successful in earning the 

following badges:  

1 star: Sawsan Hussein 

2 star:  Adam Mohammed Ali, Taiba Hakim,  

Ihtesham Hussen, Ayub Mudey, Yahya Ali 

3 star:  Khaled Bahassan, Iqra Ali,  

Abdeldjalil Bouamra,  Sajidur Rahman, Afsana Abdul, 

Yusra Ali, Yusra Mohamud, Kayode Cole, Shaimaa 

Yusuf, Inaya Ahmed,  Assia Fellah, Tanisha Miah, Ellie 

Shrehdeli Jessup, Zahara Beyleroglu,  

Mohamed Mohamoud 

4 star: Ellie Shorehdeli Jessup, Manha Abukar Caa-

rif, Zahara Beylergoglu, Mohamed Mohamoud, Mali-

ha Ahmed 

5 star: Ellie Shorehdeli Jessup, Zahara Beyleroglu, 

Maliha Ahmed 

These children have been awarded handwriting 

pencils and pens for their consistently joined hand-

writing across all of their work. 

Handwriting pen: 

Haneef Ullah, Fayruz Fellah, Imran 

Ebad  

 

 

 

 Best Attendance for the last week: 

W/C : Monday 21 st February 

1 Elm                          99%  

6 Jacaranda               96.5%           

Well done everyone! 

Keep up the good work!                 


